
From: Ric. Foster > 
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 3:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Eliminating seasonal rate class (EB-2020-0246}.
 
Dr Sir. I find from your letter the proposal to eliminate the seasonal rate ridiculous. From your
chart my consumption would result in a bill of $114.13. Thats an increase of over 1OO%. This
property is on Parry Island in Parry Sound and is owned and governed by Wasausink First
Nation. Wasausink Nation enjoys a lower hydro rate with NATIVE CARD STATUS. 250 cottage
lots are leased to promote an industry to help First Nation become self-sufficient. We have no
say in the development density or qualify for a status discount. SO, I feel strongly
discriminated against by this proposal. I truly hope you take this situation under advisement
for the good of all of Ontario. Your chart severally discriminates against low density. Which is
all rural Ontario.
 
Thank You.




